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This is not compassionate and will cause harm to everyone - the housed and the 

unhoused alike.  A more compassionate response would be to set higher 

expectations for everyone involved and eliminate unsanctioned camping, not ingrain 

it as a right in perpetuity.  That is seriously misguided. 


